
Club Membership  

If you haven't done so, it's time to renew your CVA membership. Further, ensure your AMA membership is current.  

   

Let's all have a great flying season... Safety first!  

Contact Me  

Randy Rogers  

RRogers72@cox.net  

  

Secretary’s Report: Harold Francis   
No report 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Presidents’ Column: Randy Rogers :   
  

Up Coming Meeting Schedule:   

The March   meeting will be held at the field on Saturday March 8, 2025, at 1:00 PM. Rain Day   

Sunday March 9 at 1:00 PM.      
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Training Officer: Steve Sober  
   

No report 

      

 

 

 

Safety Officer: Cliff Cassey  

FLY SAFE, BE SAFE.  

              

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR: FRED HILL  

    



  

  

  

   

President:  

Randy Rogers  

(757) 784-7181  

RRogers72@cox.net  

  

Vice President:  

Mark Motter  

(757) 876-5507  

CVA_Mark@verizon.net  

  

Secretary: Harold 

Francis  

(804) 691-6944  

rcflyerf4u@gmail.com  

  

Treasurer:  

Jon Persons (757) 603-

1929 

mrpersons@hotmail.com  

  

Safety Officer:  

Cliff Casey  

(757) 719-8731 

rccasey@verizon.net  

  

Field Marshall:  

John Hofmeyer  

(804) 829-2555  

  

Activities:  

  

  

  

  

Field Maintenance:  

Randy Rogers  

(757) 784-7181  

RRogers72@cox.net  

  

Newsletter  

Fred Hill  

(864)441-1120  

Fred_hill07@yahoo.com 

  

Training:  

Steve Sober   (540) 

975-5678   

steve@stevesober.com  

  


